






Alvin was nominated for his incredible contribution to our 
community and has been selected as a winner. A well-
deserved award. Thank you for your deadly work Alvin!

Congratulations 
to Alvin Edney

Derbarl’s Acting Mirrabooka Clinic 
Manager, Alvin Edney was announced 
as a  Healthcare HeroHealthcare Hero in The 
West Australian & Crown Resorts 
Healthcare Heroes competition. 

Health Check for the 
whole family
Our New Health Check Incentive shirts have arrived.  
All Aboriginal clients, including our Bubs, that have 
an annual health check will receive a shirt or a 
onesie. Appointments can be made at your local 
DYHS service.

Update your  
Membership details
If you have changed your address, please update your details 
as soon as possible to ensure you continue to receive important 
news from Derbarl and we can stay in touch with you. 
You can download a Change of Address details form from our 
website at www.dyhs.org.au or email our Board Secretariat to  
update your details at Christine.burke@dyhs.org.au 
(DYHS Rulebook 3.4 Let the Corporation know if you change your address).

Elders Support Service Program
Derbarl is pleased to announce that in partnership with  
South West Aboriginal Medical Service (SWAMS), we are delivering 
an Elders outreach support service to vulnerable clients. 
The program aims to ensure our vulnerable clients remain safe 
during the COVID-19 pandemic by providing outreach support, care 
coordination and meals. DYHS has funding for up to 170 Derbarl  
patients across our clinical network. Ms Jane Jones is leading our 
program with the support of the Derbarl Pandemic Welfare Support 
Team. The program commenced in late May and will run over  
four months.
The program is still accepting eligible clients. Referrals can be made 
direct to Jane Jones on 9421 3888. 

Our Maddington and Mirrabooka clinics have also been partly 
renovated during the build and fit-out of the Respiratory 
Clinics. Both Clinics has been revitalised with fresh paint, 
new fixtures and flooring. The upgrade has added extra 
clinic rooms.  

DYHS congratulates RLO, Beth Manchester for 
successfully completing a Diploma of Counselling with 
Marr Mooditj. 
Beth brings a diverse range of work experience to each role 
she has �lled at Derbarl and is utilising her new skills as our 
Resource Liaison O�cer. Beth is also supporting the Derbarl 
Elders Support Service program.

Congratulations 
to Beth 
Manchester 
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Upgrade to Maddington  
& Mirrabooka Clinics

Staff Heroes

�u shots telehealth 
consultations

patients 
cared for

patients provided 
with home visits

+2,000 +700 +2,000 +100

Daily temperature checks to maintain safety standards including social 
distancing, strong hygiene practices is managed across all our clinics

Adapting to COVID-19 Restrictions  

Clinic Outcomes during May


